
May 13th, 2020 

 

Dear City Reformed Church, 
  
As we near the end of Wisconsin's Safer at Home order, the staff and council of the church have 

been making plans for what community life and worship will look like when we are able to meet 

again in person. We are quite eager to resume meeting again as a body. What this looks like we 

are still trying to figure out, but one thing for certain is that there is no road back to normal. 

When we return to in-person meetings there will be many changes to how we gather and many 

realities that we will not be able to predict or control. However, one certainty is that the Lord is 

with us in this wilderness and he will continue to sustain, feed and lead his church. He will make 

a way for us to continue being the church.  
  

As we seek to discern God's leading into this next phase, we need to hear from you. We want to 

understand your expectations and concerns around reopening church. For this reason, we have 

developed this survey If you are a regular attender, we ask you to please fill it out. What we learn 

from you will greatly inform our plans for reopening. You can expect to hear more about 

these plans starting next week. Thank you for all your patience and prayers. 

  
In Christ, 

  
Pastor Chris  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe98gh5-ab-xIrzeFQJaEV5wv8uv84FW9ZKJUoaEvRjB5wqsw/viewform

